
From: ROBIN REICH [mailto:rreich61@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 8:41 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: license for Tav On The Ave 
 

To whom it May Concern: 

I highly object to all application for liquor on sale for the Tav On The Ave, 825 Jefferson 
Ave.  I live very close to that bar and it is nothing but trouble.  I would say within a 3 
block area most people would rather it close down all together than have it stay open 
until 2:00 a.m.  Most people work and don't like being woke up at 1:00 - 2:00 in the 
morning from drunks.  These is always problems going on at that bar and most of it isn't 
reported.  I know of a lot of young people that go there, so I know a lot of what happens 
when other people don't.  There have been 2 shootings  there in the last 2 years.  Just 
last night (March 7th) at 10:15 when I was arriving home from work the police where 
driving the parking lot and looking for someone or something.  The place is nothing but 
trouble, I think you should take their license away from them, not let them stay open 
later.  Big Mistake!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Reich 

368 Clifton St 

St Paul MN  55102 

(651) 222-0003 

rreich61@comcast.net   
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